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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2008 4:58 PM
To: 'RebelGun1968@aol.com’ '
Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: Renewal of Air General Permit, AIRS ID# 1190032, Rebel Gun Refinishing, 4070 County Rd 124A Suite 3,
Wildwood, FL 34785

Dear Mr. Samaniego,

We last talked on 11/25/08 regarding the missing Page 20 of your renewal application for your Air General Permit and that
without it your application is incomplete. At that time you mentioned that you were going to FAX it to me, but as of today,
Wednesday, December 10, 2008, | have not received it.

Time is getting short and in order to complete the review and renewal process and avoid denying your permit | must have it
before close of business this Friday, December 12, 2008.

In case you don't have a copy of the form and Page 20, | have included the links (pdf file & Word file) below which you can
“click” on, download the form to your computer and print. All | need is the completed Page 20 which you can Fax to me at
the FAX number listed below.

If you use the .pdf file below, Page 21 is the*page (Facility Information page containing information about HARD CHROMIUM
PLATING TANKS and/or DECORATIVE AND ANODIZING TANKS) which is needed:

http://www floridadep.org/Air/forms/titlevgp/dep62_213 _900(5).pdf

If you use the Word .doc file below, Page 20 is the page (Facility Information page containing information about HARD
CHROMIUM PLATING TANKS and/or DECORATIVE AND ANODIZING TANKS) which is needed:

http:/www floridadep.org/Air/forms/titlevgp/dep62 213 _900(5).doc

Thank you for your consideration and immediate attention to this matter. Call or e-mail me you have any questions.

Have a great day!
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES 111

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mabile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

P

OMMUNICATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure
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